Oak Creek Club Homeowners Association

Candidate Form

Please return this form no later than 5:00 P.M. on Monday, September 13, 2021 to the management
office in the Swim & Tennis Center at 14505 Mary Bowie Parkway, Upper Marlboro, MD 20774.
(Electronic Copy Available Online www.OakCreekClubHOA.com . Resident Services, Resource

Center, select “Board of Directors” from the drop down options).

I hereby volunteer to be a candidate for election to the Oak Creek Club HOA Board of Directors.

NAME: Keith B, Pierce DATE: September 3, 2021

ADDRESS: 807 Sangerville Circle email:kbpiercel @verizon.net phone: (301)627-6478

— _ =
SIGNATURE: e et et

The following information is being provided with the understanding that it will be published and
distributed to the membership:

Please speak to your education, community involvement, areas of interest, and any other experience
that you feel will be beneficial to your tenure if elected.

Some information about myself and why I want to be on the Board of Directors:

I’'m currently retired from the US Department of Veterans Affairs where I worked for the Under
Secretary for Health. I’m also a US Army Veteran. I possess two (2) Masters of Science
Degrees and several professional certifications. I'm currently serving as the Vice President of
the Oak Creek Home Owners Association (HOA).

I’m submitting my application for re-election because I feel my interaction with the Oak Creek
residents coupled with my involvement with the various Oak Creek issues/ concerns over the
past three (3) years equipped me with the experience necessary to continue service on the board
of directors. During my tenure serving on the board, I've been involved in several major Oak
Creek projects such as the speed mitigation project, the Oak Creek land swap project, the Church
Road project, and various other concerns/issues within the community. I’ve worked with and
served as board liaison with all the committees functioning within Oak Creek. The
professionalism and dedication of the residents serving on the various committees truly reflect
and serve as the heartbeat of this “Great” community.




One of my primary goals set for the upcoming year is to assist in obtaining recognition for Oak
Creek from Community Association Institute (CAI) as an “Award Winning Community”.

It should be noted that I’ve been elected and held other board seats such as a board member with
the Society for Healthcare Consumer Advocacy (SHCA) of the American Hospital Association
(AHA). 1 also served on the board of directors for the Mattapan Community Health Center in
Boston where I also chaired the local chapter of the American Heart Association,

I'm currently the Head Deacon for the Seabrook Seventh Day Adventist Church where I’m also
a member of the church board.

Thank you for your consideration




